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Sarnia Guinea Pig Rescue is 
here to help any unwanted or 
neglected guinea pigs here in 
Guernsey, Jersey and the UK.
 
Sarnia Guinea Pig Rescue is 
raising money by recycling 
postage stamps. Whether 
they’re British or overseas, 
new or used, send them to 
school and the charity will be 
able to turn your old postage 
stamps into funds that will 
allow the charity to care for 
the animals that call Sarnia 
Guinea Pig Rescue home. 
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Chicks in school - The journey continues.

We have had a great time watching our new 
arrivals hatch.  We have now six chicks and the 
children have named them and are learning how to 
look after them whilst watching them grow.

Once again we are collecting vouchers.There is a 
collection point outside the school office so 
please do send any vouchers into school. Last 
year we were able to get a set of aprons to use 
in Food Technology so every voucher helps.

Film Night -The Pupil Voice have organised a Movie Night for Friday 31st March.

PTA Spring Fair - Please join us on  Saturday 1st April.

Air Ambulance - Please start collecting your unwanted clothing for our Air Ambulance 
Collection. Bags will be sent home with children before the Easter Holidays.

Parent and Governor Workshop- Our next workshop is all about using our online 
learning system School 360 please join us.

Dukeshouse Wood - For children who will be in Class 3 next year (Years 5 and 6) reply 
slips were due in today so we will be able to let you know if there has been sufficient 
interest for this trip to go ahead next week.

Ford Castle - Please don’t forget to keep up with payments for Ford Castle. If you are 
experiencing difficulties please contact me directly.

Behaviour Policy- As we have now become a Primary School we are in the process of 
making sure all our policies are up to date. Our Behaviour Policy has been updated and 
is on the school website. If you have any questions about it please do not hesitate to 
ask.
Many Thanks,
Belinda Athey -Headteacher .


